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KS C10 HOUSEHOLD INSECTICIDE CONCENTRATE

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
CHLORPYRIFOS....100g/L

DANGER: POISON
CAUTION: FLAMMABLE

REG.NO. 19375 PCP ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KemSan INC.,
P.O. BOX 727,

OAKVILLE, ONTARIO,
L6J 5C1

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Turf and Lawns: Make no more than 2 
applications per season.  White grubs, European chafer larvae, 
Japanese beetle larvae: spray area to give thorough coverage and 
water into turf.  Use 200 mL/10L/100 square metres.  Apply when 
grubs are small and feeding near soil surface, usually in late 
July or August.  Ants, chinch bugs and mosquitoes: spray ant nest 
and surrounding areas.  Repeat once if ants return.  For chinch 
bugs apply when insects first appear.  Apply as a coarse low 
pressure spray.  Lawn should be moist at time of application.  
Use 100 mL/10 L/100 square metres.  Keep off lawn until spray has 
dried.

Ornamental Shrubs and Bushes: Make no more than 2 applications 
per season.  Ants, crickets, earwigs, sowbugs, spiders, cutworms, 
white grubs, European chafer larvae and Japanese beetle larvae: 
spray soil around plants to give good coverage.  Use 100 mL/10 L/ 
100 square metres.  For leaf hoppers, grasshoppers, Aphids, 
Mites, Leafminer, Leafroller, Tent Caterpillar, spray to give 
uniform coverage.  Use 10 mL/L.  Do not use on roses, azaleas, 
camellias, poinsettas, geraniums, oxalis, coleus, or variegated 
ivy.

INSECT PESTS INDOORS: Cockroaches, ants, carpet beetles, 
crickets, earwigs, firebrats, fleas, silverfish, sowbugs, 



spiders, brown dog ticks: apply as a spot treatment by coarse 
spray or paint brush to surfaces along baseboards and behind 
fixtures where these pests are a problem.  For fleas and ticks, 
apply as a coarse spray or with a paint brush to pet beds, 
resting quarters and nearby cracks and crevices.  Cover or remove 
all food before spraying.  Thoroughly wash all surfaces that 
might contact food before reuse.  Apply as a coarse spray.  Use 
25mL/L for cockroaches, ants, crickets, firebrats, silverfish, 
spiders and sowbugs.  Use 50mL/L for fleas, ticks, and carpet 
beetles.  Repeat if reinfestation occurs, but no more than once 
every 2 months.  Good sanitary practices should be maintained to 
prevent reinfestation.

PRECAUTIONS: Do not use as a space spray.   Do not allow spray to 
contact food, food preparing surfaces, utensils or drinking 
water.  Wash contaminated food surfaces and utensils with soap 
and water.  Do not use in poultry houses or other animal 
buildings.  May cause irritation to skin or eyes, avoid contact.  
Avoid inhaling spray.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after 
using.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not permit children or 
pets to contact sprayed areas until dry.  This product may stain 
or damage certain plastic, rubber and asphalt materials such as 
tiles, floor coverings, as well as rugs, carpets, draperies, 
wallpaper, etc.  Avoid excessive wetting.

WARNING: This product is toxic to fish and crustaceans.  Avoid 
contamination of ornamental fish ponds and fish bowls.  Remove 
pets and fishbowls from area before treatment and do not return 
them for at least 4 hours.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Contains 
petroleum distillate solvent.  Seek medical attention.  Flush 
contaminated eyes and skin with plenty of water.  For eyes get 
prompt medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase 
inhibitor.  Treat symptomatically.  Atropine by injection only is 
an antidote.  Obtain medical attention immediately, taking the 
pesticide container with you.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use container.  Wrap container in newspaper 
and dispose of with household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the 
terms set out on the label, and subject thereto, the buyer 
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or 
handling of this product and accepts the product on that 
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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